
Lake Pleasant PTO Newsletter 

In Case You Missed It… 
• THANK YOU, ARROWHEAD MERCEDES-

BENZ! The golf tournament raised over 
$3000 for classroom supplies! 

• Coin Wars raised over $1700! 
Congrats to 2nd&4th Grade Victors! 
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FALL FESTIVAL  

Our biggest event is right around the 
corner! There are so many ways you can 
help! Look for a sign-up coming out soon for 
help the day of. Can’t make it? We need 
donations for baskets! Look for information 
coming home with your student with your 
grade specific needs. Can’t give? We need 
vendors! Know a business owner? Send them 
our way! Spreading the word also helps 
immensely! ANYONE can come! We also 
need help over the next month with 
decorations and prep, so be on the lookout for 
sign-ups. Help us make this the best one yet! 

GENERAL MEETING 

Come join our team! We are electing a new 
MEMBER AT LARGE! What is that you ask? 
Someone who does a little of everything when 

needed and helps make decisions. We are all 
a team! Board meetings are the 2nd 
Wednesday of every month at 8 AM. If you 
are interested, nomination forms are in the 
front office.  

*If you haven’t joined the PTO yet, it’s not 
too late! Membership form attached* 

Ways to Help Without 
Volunteering 

Fry’s   
One of the easiest ways to give back! Simply 
log on and link your VIP card to us. Thank you 
to the 31 families already signed up! 
AmazonSmiles 

The second easiest way to give back! Just 
remember to go to amazonsmiles.com and 
not just amazon.com. 
Box Top$ For Education   
Sheets came home this week with your 
student. Don’t forget to download the APP! 
Tuft & Needle 

Is a mattress on your holiday wish list? When 
you purchase on www.tn.com/givesback and 
select our school, they give us 25%! Your 
child gets something extra too! 
Boys & Girls Club 

As we transition in to “fall” and go through 
clothes, remember to donate what doesn’t fit 
in the bin in the parking lot. Let’s continue to 
support our community and be the #1 school 
for donations again! 
Library Books 

As your child moves up in reading levels, 
don’t forget to donate your used books to your 
teachers or the library! 

ADDITIONAL DETAILS AVAILABLE ON 

  

 

   

                                          

Mark Your Calendars 
October 

12th – KONA ICE 
16th – GENERAL MEETING & KONA ICE 
26th – KONA ICE   
November   

2nd – FALL FESTIVAL 
9th – KONA ICE 
23rd – KONA ICE 
 

http://www.tn.com/givesback

